South Carolina George L. Kennedy, Ill, CPA
Office of the State Auditor State Auditor

May 5, 2016

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley, Governor
South Carolina Governor's QOffice

State House

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

We have issued the final report including management responses resulting from the
application of certain agreed-upon procedures to certain internal controls and accounting
records of the South Carolina Budget and Control Board for the fiscal year ended
June 30, 2015. The report was issued by Scott and Company, LLC, Certified Public
Accountants. The South Carolina Fiscal Accountability Authority has authorized the State
Auditor to distribute copies of completed financial reports directly to individual members of
State boards and commissions. The report has been posted to the Internet web page of the

Office of the State Auditor (http://osa.sc.gov). Also, we have enclosed one copy of the report
herewith for your use.

If you have any questions, please cali me.

Very truly yours,
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George L. Kennedy, I, CPA
State Auditor
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